
Rob Macumber

Health/Code Compliance
682-279-8231

Date: January 15, 2025

To Whom It May Concern:

The Granbury Wine Celebration Spring 2025 is an event that will take place at 101 E BRIDGE ST, GRANBURY TX 76048 - 119 E BRIDGE ST,
GRANBURY TX 76048 (Segment),

122 N CROCKETT ST, GRANBURY TX 76048 - 100 N CROCKETT ST, GRANBURY TX 76048 (Segment)
32.4426, -97.7850
32.4427, -97.7871

. Granbury Wine Celebration Spring 2025 is an event produced by Granbury Wine Celebration.

Event Description: Immerse yourself in the rich flavors and vibrant culture of Texas wines at the all-new Granbury Wine Celebration. This
year’s event will feature an expanded selection of wineries and artisans in an intimate setting around the historic Granbury Square, offering
an enhanced experience for all who attend.

Inclusive dates are April 25, 2025 - April 26, 2025 from 11am - 7pm

Please consider this letter to be confirmation that, as regards to City of Granbury Municipal Code (Section 4.02.006), it is permissible for
various wineries and beer vendors to serve and sell beer and wine to patrons if they obtain the temporary permit required by the Texas
Alcoholic Beverage Commission.  This letter is in no way an opinion or commentary regarding the legality of such alcohol sales under the
Texas Alcoholic Beverage Code.

All arrangements regarding the sale of beer & wine are to be made between the vendor and the TABC.  As in the past, we request that you
provide the city with a copy of your temporary TABC permit once it has been obtained.   That copy may be provided by e-mail to me at
rmacumber@granbury.org. 

If you have any questions regarding the City Code and its potential impact on your plans for the festival, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 I may be reached via the e-mail address above or by phone at 682-279-8231.

Respectfully,

Rob Macumber


